
 
April 20, 2021 

 

The Honorable Peter DeFazio                                   The Honorable Sam Graves 

Chairman                                                                   Ranking Member 
House Committee on Transportation and                   House Committee on Transportation and 
Infrastructure      Infrastructure  

2251 Rayburn House Office Building                        2164 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

  
Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

 
I am requesting funding for 14 Mile Road in surface transportation reauthorization legislation.  
 
The project sponsor for this project is the City of Roseville and the project is located at 14 Mile 

Road between Kelly Road and Gratiot Avenue in Roseville, MI 48066.  
 
The funding is designated for substantial resurfacing, correcting base failures, improving 
drainage, adding curbs where needed, and improving shoulders. 

 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following 
benefits: this road is a major east-west corridor into the adjacent Cities of Fraser and St. Clair 
Shores. This project will address the roadway surface condition for improved rideability, which 

will result in reduced vehicle emissions and reduced noise pollution. The project will also 
improve roadway drainage and bring many elements of roadway geometric design to current 
standards, improving safety. As 14 Mile Road is a SMART bus route, this project will improve 
transit service, reduce wear and tear on transit vehicles and upgrade bus stops to meet ADA 

requirements. Finally, this project invests in the residential neighborhoods along the northern 
half of the roadway, which are considered low-moderate income. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 

Member of Congress  
       April 20, 2021 


